
July 1, 2021 

Laurel Park Board Meeting 

Started 5:31 PM by Scot Stokes with Jon Rutt, Evan Bruce, Phyllis Bromgard, and Richard Herr. No city 

representative. 

No Public Comment 

No minutes from the June 3 meeting 

New Business: 

No New Business 

Old Business: 

Camping in Riverside Park was discussed and questioned why not open yet.  

Jaycee Hall update: The city council would not approve the rates we recommended, so we discussed 

simplifying them and the Laurel Park Board recommends the following rates for the rental of Jaycee Hall 

or what we call Riverside Hall. 

Small meeting room is $30.00. Large with Kitchen is $300 per day, and would require a $300 Damage 

and Cleaning deposit, refundable upon inspection. Rod and Gun Club can have 12 monthly meetings in 

the Small room and use the Large hall with kitchen one day for $500 per year. 

It was moved by Evan and seconded by Phyllis to submit the new rates to city council and approved by 

all present. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:00 

Jon Rutt 

 

Next meeting is August 5, 2021 

 


